
NOTICE OF RESULTS 
VISION ZERO COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
VISION ZERO COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE, and to the general public, that the 
VISION ZERO COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE held a meeting open to the public on 
Wednesday, August 21, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., virtually and in person, at the Public Transit 
Building, 302 N. 1st Ave., Room 7A, Phoenix, AZ 85003. 
 
RESULTS    
5:06 p.m. 1. Call to Order  Chair Hermes 
Approved 2. Approval of the Minutes from the June 20, 2024, Meeting  

Discussion and Possible Action  
Chair Hermes 

Provided 3.  Director’s Updates  
Information Only  

Joseph Brown  

Approved 4.  Approval of the Revised 2024 Meeting Schedule  
Discussion and Possible Action  

Chair Hermes 

Approved 5. Approval of the 2025 Meeting Schedule  
Discussion and Possible Action  

Chair Hermes 

Discussed 6. Red-Light Running Study  
Information and Discussion  

Alyssa Ryan 
University of Arizona  

Discussed 7. Neighborhood Traffic Mitigation Program  
Information and Discussion  

Carl Langford 

Noted 8. Request for Future Agenda Items Chair Hermes 
Noted 9. Public Comment Chair Hermes 
7:20 p.m. 10. Adjournment Chair Hermes 

 
For further information or to request reasonable accommodation, please contact Laura Farrell, 
Management Assistant II, Street Transportation Department, at 602-495-2047 or TTY: 7-1-1. 
 August 22, 2024 
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